
 
 
 
To the Licensing Officer: 
 
I have worked in Urban Tiger for about 6-7 weeks and have thoroughly enjoyed working 
here, I have never felt unsafe or pressured by the customers. The club is well ran and the 
welfare of the girls is a number one priority. Since working at Urban Tiger my 
confidence has boosted, this has been due to the help of the staff, management team and 
the girls. I have heard of other clubs in the area and I have looked into a few but Urban 
Tiger was the place for me to work.  
 
I do not feel that any of the girls are exploited or degraded as the dancers uphold a sense 
of class and we conduct ourselves with class, also I believe that we get a large percentage 
of female customers that thoroughly enjoy being in the club, and I have had the pleasure 
of dancing for a few of them and hearing their views on the club.  
 
If Urban Tiger was to shut I think it would be a great loss to Northampton, as this is the 
only gentleman’s club, and it’s not only a place to have a lap dance but a chilled, relaxed 
environment where there is always a friendly smile and warm greetings, not only by the 
dancers but the staff as well.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kerry-Ann Lucas 


